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Los Angeles Unified School District        

Eagle Rock Elementary School
2057 Fair Park Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90041
Phone: (323) 254-6851 Fax: (323) 344-9720

To Whom It May Concern:

​It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Ms. Keli Gaines.  She is the special education teacher in a self contained special day program for students with specific learning disabilities.   As the APEIS for Eagle Rock, I have worked closely with her in all aspects of her teaching responsibilities. I can attest to her diligence as a classroom teacher.  She is a consummate teacher whose dedication often extends beyond the classroom.  

Ms. Gaines’ capacities in the classroom are wide and varied. Ms. Gaines follows district and state core curriculum with appropriate modifications. She is responsible for developing and implementing all of the IEPs of her students, communicating with parents, collaborating with general education teachers, managing para-educators, and other duties specific to the classroom.  Ms. Gaines’ students make significant progress in all academic areas because she allows students to achieve with maximum independence while providing scaffolded and structured support when necessary.  In this capacity, she has been nurturing, dedicated, professional, caring, and has devoted herself to the improvement of each child’s social and emotional growth. 

​Ms. Gaines has presented herself with the utmost professionalism: always being on time, being prepared, tirelessly watching over and modeling for her students throughout the day. Ms. Gaines' devotion to educate, as well as her impeccable patience, is exemplary. Ms. Gaines sets the bar for excellence among special educators. She is well known for her reliability, her ingenuity, and her uncanny ability to anticipate the needs of the students with whom she is working. 

​In addition to her pedagogical skills, Ms. Gaines has an enthusiasm for teaching that motivates her students and is an inspiration to other educators. Ms. Gaines demonstrates continued expertise.

In closing, it has been a pleasure having Ms. Gaines at our school site and observing her teach.  I believe that she will make a positive contribution to the field of special education for many years to come and the potential for her success in extraordinary.

Sincerely,

Ramona Garcia











